

Dt. 31.05.2021

Dt. 31.03.202
Dear Parent
Greetings!!
"In light of the troubles that we have today,
There's only one thing we have to say,
Although these days seem too long,
But together as a family, we stand tall!"
As we commence our summer vacation from today ie 31 May, 2021, we wish you and our students to be safe at home. With an aim of constructively utilising the summer break, we have planned this year's Summer Holiday Homework in the form of projects which will be graded for internal assessment as per the CBSE guidelines .
We will be sharing the holiday homework on 7 June, 2021.
The students should submit the work to their respective subject teachers.
Stay safe
Happy Holidays!
Regards
Harsh kumar
Principal